
March 17, 2011 

Mori Building Co., Ltd. 

 

Mori Building to Provide Power from its  

Roppongi Hills Generation Facilities to TEPCO 

 

Mori Building Co., Ltd., will pass on electrical power from the generation facilities in Roppongi 

Hills operated by Roppongi Energy Service Co., Ltd., a Mori Building subsidiary, to the Tokyo 

Electric Power Company (TEPCO) out of concern over the power supply shortage stemming from 

the Tohoku Region Earthquake. 

 

Roppongi Hills is supplied with electrical power onsite from its own energy plant (a Roppongi 

Energy Service Co., Ltd. operated facility). The plant uses municipal gas as fuel and can therefore 

provide an extremely stable supply of power without being affected by electricity restrictions. Mori 

Building will provide electrical power to TEPCO, as power capacity is freed up through power 

saving measures taken at Roppongi Hills (Mori Building) and through the cooperation of corporate 

tenants and residents in saving electricity. 

 

• Details of Power Provision 

Transmission Period: March 18 – March 31, 20111 

Supply Hours: 24 hours per day 

Power Supplied: 6:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.: 4,000 kW / 8 p.m. – 6:00 a.m.: 3,000 kW 

(4,000 kW = power needed for about 1,100 standard homes) 

1. The arrangement may continue from April 1 upon consultation with TEPCO. 

 

   

References: Attachment 1: Roppongi Hills Generation Facilities 

Attachment 2: Power Saving Measures 

We would like to extend our deepest sympathy to the families of those who lost their lives in the 

Tohoku Region Earthquake and our sincere condolences to all those affected by this disaster. 

We sincerely hope for a fast recovery in the afflicted area and will provide whatever humble 

support that we can as Mori Building Group. 


